
December 8, 2012 

 

Dr. Dhiren Dave 
Somerset Urological Associates 
72 West End Avenue 
Somerville, NJ 08876 
 

Dear Dr. Dave, 

Thank you sincerely for everything that you've done over the past month to help me and my wife get 
through my recent surgery.  We both sincerely appreciate the exceptional work you did as well as 
concern and willingness to spend time with us. 

A month ago, I was very anxious about the prospect of what I thought was going to be a serious surgery.  
After our initial meeting with you, Cass and I were considerably more comfortable and confident.  Your 
explanation of the problems, what was going to be done to correct them, the robotic surgical 
alternative, and the probable results was very helpful and reassuring.  We left feeling more at ease that 
day then we had in awhile. 

I was very relieved and pleasantly surprised to find that I felt as good as I did so quickly after surgery.  
The few days immediately after it were virtually pain-free and I was able to follow most of my daily 
routine.  Needless to say, we have both been very pleased with the results and grateful that everything 
has gone as well as it has.  

From a personal perspective, I am especially appreciative of the time and attention you gave us, your 
support throughout this entire process, your concern about my well being, your professionalism and the 
humane manner in which you dealt with us.  This entire experience exceeded our fondest hopes. 

 

Once again, thank you 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Dan P. 


